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Aiming High for Disabled Children and Young People in Staffordshire provides and 

funds a range of short break activities and services for disabled children, young 

people and their families. Please see the link for the full range of Aiming High 

activities for April- June across Staffordshire. 

 

Walton Hall School have been providing an extensive range of activities under 

Aiming High for the last few years. Activities have included trips to Blackpool 

Pleasure Beach, Disney on Ice, Cadbury World, Football matches and tours, the Think 

Tank Museum, the Snowdome, JJ’s Sensory Play Centre. We have also provided 

holiday play-schemes including dance and drama workshops, horse riding and 

football coaching days. These are only a few of the activities that have been on offer. 

We continue to provide an inclusive service to children and young people within the 

local area and it is our aim to include students from the Blackfriars Coppice 

Federation over the coming year. If you would like any further information on Walton 

Hall’s agenda for Aiming High please do not hesitate to contact Miss Helen 

McCarthy on 01785 850 420 or at hmccarthy@waltonhallschool.net. 


